
VCONEXION, INC 

1776 Bicentennial Way # J4 

North Providence, RI. 02911 

April 29, 2010 

Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

To whom it may concern: 

We would like to surrender our 214 universal license due to the fact that we have closed 

our business since the end of March, 2010 and have no further need for the license since 

we are not operational. 

 

Respectfully, 

Michelle Villeta 

Vice-President 


